
We will be implementing a new security feature within DUO that changes how the Push works.   We will adopt the 
new DUO Verified Push starting Wednesday, July 10, 2024.   Rather than receiving the Approve or Deny prompt, you 
will be prompted for a 3-digit code.   The code is displayed on the screen where you’re logging in (shown below): 
 
 

 
 
On your approval device, you will be prompted to enter the 3 digit code (prompt shown below): 

 

This will be released on the morning of July 10, 2024 and will not affect any other DUO features that you may use. 
If you have any questions, please forward your inquiry to iso@gcsu.edu. 
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